
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
29 September 2023  

Yes, I can! 

We are very proud of our new House Captains. They 

gave a great speech about why they should be the 

captain. 

We have had a wonderful couple of weeks 
since the last newsletter.  

We have seen lots of you at the meet the 

teacher events and really appreciated you 

coming.  

Lots of classes have been on valuable trips 

this fortnight and we appreciate all of the 

parent help we get. If anyone does have any 

time to come into school regularly to hear 

children read, please contact the school 
office.  

Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 20 October – Year 4 class assembly at 9:15 (change of date) 

Monday 23 October – Reading week (more info to come) 
Monday 23 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Wednesday 25 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Friday 27 October – school closes for half term 
Monday 6 November – school opens 
Tuesday 14 November - Parent consultations 
Wednesday 15 November - Parent consultations 
Monday 20 November – Wellbeing week (more info to come) 
Wednesday 29 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 30 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 7 December – Nursery & Reception Panto in school 
Monday 11 December – Rev Ian & Brass band Nativity on the 
yard 3pm 
Wednesday 13 December – Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 and 11am 
Thursday 14 December - Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 
Thursday 14 December – Y6 Panto trip 
Thursday 14 December – Nursery Nativity at 2:30 
Friday 15 December – Y1 & Y2 Panto trip 
Friday 15 December – Y3 & Y4 Nativity at 9:15 & 2:30pm 
Tuesday 19 December – Reception Nativity at 9:15 
Wednesday 20 December – Y3, Y4 & Y5 Panto trip 
Wednesday 20 December – Y5 & Y6 Carols by Candlelight in St 
Cuthbert’s Church at 4pm 
Thursday 21 December – school closes for Christmas break 
Friday 22 December – Teacher Training day 
Monday 8 January – school opens 

 

Safeguarding message  
 

 
 
  

Children in school have been playing a game 
which involves a character called ‘siren head’. 

Whilst we know this is a Minecraft character it is 
also from a horror film.  

They have also been playing games which 
involves the Skibidi Toilet character. The videos 

for this character are quite violent and it has 
been our younger children who have been 

playing the games. 
 Please check what your chid is watching. 

If you have any concerns, please contact one of 
our safeguarding leads. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


